
Bid Notice - Derby, CT 
 
The City of Derby, CT seeks qualified firms to 
develop a comprehensive plan to investigate 
and document the current status of the Sterling 
Opera House, 112 Elizabeth Street, Derby, CT.  
All information can be found at 
https://www.derbyct.gov/bids .  All sealed bids 
are to be submitted by Wednesday January 15, 
2025, at 4:00 pm via the City’s secure online 
portal at which time they will be publicly 
opened. 
 
Dated this 19th day of November 2024 
 
Linda Fusco 
Chief of Staff 

https://www.derbyct.gov/bids

